
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 9th March –  Friday 13th March 
 

We have been: 

· Learning about Holi! We shared a story about Holi and 

explored colour with chalk paints, colour printing and 

food colouring in water and shaving foam 

· Measuring and weighing ingredients to bake cakes 

· Doing a Space dance with Terri-Ann the dance teacher! 

In Phonics we have been: 

· Learning the new digraphs ‘oo’ and ‘ar’ (a digraph is 2 

letters that make 1 sound). The ‘oo’ digraph makes two 

different sounds and we have been distinguishing these 

in words when reading them e.g. moon/book 

In Maths we have been:  

· Ordering different items by their weight. We have been 

using scales to weigh objects and talking about whether 

they are ‘lighter’, ‘heavier’ or ‘balanced’. Can you have a 

go at this at home? 

 

Don’t forget Parent/carer meetings are next week on 

Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th (3.30-6.00pm). Please 

sign up for an appointment if you haven’t already. It is 

essential that all parent/carers attend a meeting with your 

child’s class teacher to discuss your child’s progress and 

celebrate their learning! Thank you. 

 

 


